From:

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: SEB CC Mtg Jan. 21, 2025 #22 - For Public Comment
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 2:53:16 PM

Dear Council,

As a former Council Rep to the ZW Committee and the CAC, I was informed of Michael Siminitus's resignation
after the Council vote on tonight's Item 22.

I was surprised to learn that the appointed citizens (and former appointees emeritus) were not consulted on this
service contract issue, when, in fact, they were empanelled to take on that very responsibility in their advisory

capacity.

Please give them the respect of asking each body/your volunteers to discuss and comment on this issue.
I am not able to be present tonight so I am submitting this written Public Comment.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sarah Glade Gurney

City Council Member, Retired (2004-2022)
City of Sebastopol, California





